
Georgia Fiscal Management Council 

2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

Suite 707, West Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30334 
 

The Executive Board of the Georgia Fiscal Management Council met June 27, 2024 at 11:00am 

via Zoom virtual meeting.  President Elect Kelly Dudley called the meeting to order. 

 

Old Business: 
Minutes:   Minutes from the May Executive Board Meeting were distributed and approved as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report dated June 2024 was distributed and approved. 

 

Membership Committee: New membership applications were received from the following agencies: 

DHS (2), GDC (7), DOAS (2), General Assembly, GSFC, Pardons and Paroles, DOE, GSP, Agriculture, 

DCH (2), Loftin Public Affairs and SAO. The new membership applications were approved. 

 

Program/Professional Development: Barbara Kaumeyer from DCH reported the Council. Barbara is the 

co-chair of the Certification subcommittee. The subcommittee will begin meeting in October. David needs 

speakers for August and September.  

 

Meeting and Events Committee: Treasurer Chad DaBella reported to the Council. We have 300 to 400 

members registered for the conference. Early bird registration ends on July 31st. The reservation link to the 

Westin will be released at a later date. Information for the overflow hotels will be included.  

 

Sponsorship: President Elect Kelly Dudley reported for Kenley Finlayson. If your agency has vendors or 

suppliers that would be interested in sponsoring the conference, please contact Kenley.  

 

Newsletter: No Report. 

 

Scholarship: President Elect Kelly Dudley reported for Teresa Loggins. The committee has received all of 

the applications. Teresa will begin reviewing the applications in late July and August. If you would like to 

participate in the review, please contact Teresa.  

 

Website: No Report. 

 

General/New Business: Dr. Peter Bluestone from Georgia State University presented “Local Government 

Revenue Forecasting” 

 

Due to year-end closing, there will be no monthly meeting in July. 

 

There being no further business, the motion was made to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Peter Adams 

President 

 

________________________________ 

Alicia Hautala 

Secretary 

 

 


